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Health Committee.
 
I trust in you, The Honorable Health Committee of the State of Queensland to stop this abortion
 bill,  desperation of members of the community to legalize killing, the planned  future of the
 next generation, living heart human life- killing in the mother’s womb,- the infant killed upon
 delivery - forced to leave the baby to die in a cold unforgiving environment. The planned Killing
 of living life in this bill is desiring to progress forward wanting to dehumanize the right to life.
 Abortions are not to be funded by the tax payer. Abortions effect mental health, for the
 remainder of the perpetrators lives, be they will or un willing, that is a serious social
 consequence, that effects the community, then the tax payer.
 
Trusting in your good judgments.
 
Sincerely
Katherine Steele.
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